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EchoStar Satellite Operating Corporation 
 

 

July 25, 2017 

By IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Re: IBFS File Nos. SES-MFS-20161122-00901, SES-MFS-20161122-00899, SES-MFS-

20161122-00900, SES-MFS-20160919-00792 & SES-AFS-20161122-00898 
Call Signs E070014, E980005, E020248 & E150098 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
EchoStar Operating L.L.C. (“EchoStar”) submits this request for a minor administrative 
correction to the above-referenced earth station licenses.  Specifically, EchoStar seeks a 
correction to Section D (Points of Communications) of each of the four earth station 
licenses to clarify that the EchoStar 23 satellite at 44.9° W.L. is an authorized point of 
communications for telemetry, tracking, and control and feeder links only.  The requested 
correction is consistent with Commission grant on January 23, 2017, of the above-
referenced modification applications to add EchoStar 23 as a point of communications for 
such earth station operations.   
 
Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 /s/ Jennifer A. Manner     
Jennifer A. Manner 
Senior Vice President of Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
cc: Paul Blais (Int’l Bur.) 
 Anthony Asongwed (Int’l Bur.) 


